
SUNDAY, October 14 

 8:00 AM Library Open 
 8:30 AM Sunday School 1 
 9:45 AM Classic Worship 
  Sunday School 2 
  Spanish Sunday School 
 11:00 AM Sunday School 3 
  Chinese Sunday School 
 11:11 AM eleven:11 Worship 
 12:30 PM Chinese Outreach 
 3:45 PM Deacon’s Meeting 
 4:00 PM Celebrate Recovery Step Study 
  DivorceCare 
  GriefShare 
  Library Open 
  Youth Choir 
 4:45 PM Discipleship Training (Yth/Adult) 
  Children’s Choir 
 6:00 PM Evening Worship 
  Bible Drill (Grades 1-6) 
 7:00 PM SNL at the College House 
 

TUESDAY, October 16 
 5:00 PM FAITH Meal  
 6:00 PM FAITH Evangelism 
  

WEDNESDAY, October 17 
 5:00 PM Family Fellowship Supper 
  Library Open 
  College House Supper 
 5:30 PM Orchestra Rehearsal 
 6:00 PM Midweek Service 
  Celebrate Recovery 
  College Bible Study 
  Ignite Youth Worship 
  RAs and GAs (grades 1 - 6) 
  TeamKid (age 3 - Kindergarten) 
  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal    

THURSDAY, October 18 
 9:00 AM Precepts 
 9:30 AM Ladies Bible Study 
 6:00 PM Precepts 
  Ladies Bible Study 
 7:00 PM Singing Ministers’ Concert 
 

SATURDAY, October 21 
 10:00 AM Bag Mat Ministry Workday 
 5:00 PM Chinese Open House   

This Week  Morning Worship 
9:45		a.m. 

 

Victory in Jesus 
 

Welcome  
Set My Soul A ire 

 

Prayer 
 

Your Grace Still Amazes Me Sanctuary Choir and Orchestra Tim and Sarah Walker, Soloists 
 

Message 
Your	Home	is	a	Great	Place	to	Start	

Mark 5:1-20 Pastor Steve Horn   
Invitation 

Knowing You 
  

Welcome New Members 
  

Offertory Prayer Bob Tadlock, Deacon of the Week 
 

Well Done, My Child Sanctuary Choir and Orchestra 
	

11:11		a.m.	
 

Love The Lord 

Pass It On 
 

Welcome & Prayer 
 

From the Inside Out 
 

Offertory Prayer 
 

10,000 Reasons (Bless The Lord) 
 

Message 
Your	Home	is	a	Great	Place	to	Start	

Mark 5:1-20 Pastor Steve Horn 
 

Invitation 
Knowing You 

CCLI#615645 
 The ϐlowers are given in memory of Phil and Nell Lokey 

Your Response 
Pastor 
STEVE HORN 
593-3645 
steve.horn@fbclaf.org 
 
Music 
JOHN FRANK REEVE 
593-3755 
johnfrank.reeve@fbclaf.org 
 
Education & Outreach 
GARY L. RUFFIN 
593-3660 
gary.ruffin@fbclaf.org 
 
Senior & Single Adults 
SCOTT MCKENZIE 
593-3665 
scott.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 
Missions & College Students 
ANDREA MCKENZIE 
593-3655 
andrea.mckenzie@fbclaf.org 
 
Students 
BRAD GILL 
593-3656 
brad.gill@fbclaf.org 
 
Children 
DUSTIN LEE 
593-3662 
dustin.lee@fbclaf.org 
 
Preschool 
MONICA HORNSBY 
593-3795 
monica.hornsby@fbclaf.org 
 
Media 
DENNIS CLARK 
593-3744 
dennis.clark@fbclaf.org 
 
Worship Arts 
TIM WALKER 
593-3758 
tim.walker@fbclaf.org 
 
Assistant to the Pastor 
LUTHER BURNEY 
593-3652 
luther.burney@fbclaf.org 
 
Chinese 
QUEENIE LAU 
232-9334 
queenie.lau@fbclaf.org 
 

to see more go to fbclaf.org/staff 

Meet Our Staff 

1100 Lee Avenue phone 233-1412 
P.O. Box 3888 prayer 237-7729 
Lafayette, LA 70502 fax 232-7732 
 

www.FbcLaf.org www.SteveHorn.org 
facebook.com/fbclaf info@fbclaf.org 
 

Scan this QR Code 
with your smart 
phone or tablet to 
learn more about 
the ministries and 
activities of First 
Baptist Lafayette. 

At the invitation time in each service we offer an 
opportunity for you to publicly make one of the 
following decisions… 
 

...to accept Jesus Christ as your personal Savior. 

...to join First Baptist by baptism. 

...to rededicate your life to Christ. 

...to dedicate your life to vocational Christian 
 service. 
...to transfer your membership from another 
 Baptist church. 
...to join First Baptist from another  
 denomination. 
 
I would like more information on… 
___ how to become a Christian 
___ how to become a member of FBC 
___ opportunities for service at FBC 
___ specific ministry areas including: 
 ___ senior adults  ___ married adults 
 ___ single adults  ___ college 
 ___ jr/sr high   ___ grades 1-6 
 ___ preschool   ___ music 
 ___ prayer   ___ media 
 ___ Chinese   ___ Spanish 
 
I have a request... 
 ___ for prayer   ___ for the staff 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
________________________________________ 
 
 
I heard about First Baptist from… 
 ___ family member ___ friend 
 ___ direct mail  ___ yellow pages 
 ___ television   ___ radio 
 ___ billboard   ___ newspaper 
 ___ FBC website  ___ internet ad 
 ___ facebook   ___ other 

Family Fellowship Supper 
Menu for Wednesday, October 17 Chicken Fried Steak   Glazed Carrots Mashed Potatoes   Rolls Tossed Salad   Apple Crunch 

Christmas Volunteers Needed There are many “behind the scene” roles necessary to make “The Singing Christmas Tree” happen. Some of them are: set con-struction, tree assembly, tree lighting and decorations, costumers, lobby decorators, parking attendants, ushers, ticket takers, technicians, stage hands, publicity, and much more. If you can help, please ϐill out the form below, drop it in the offering plate, and we will contact you.   Name: _________________________________________   Email: _________________________________________   Phone:_________________________________________ 

October 7, 2012 Main School  Enrollment  3,492  Attendance 1,080 Grand Total Bible Study Attendance 1,111 Average Attendance since Sept. 02, 2012 1,050  Offerings  $142,152.39    Budget         $125,913.64    Designated           $12,120.05 
   Promise  $1,363.30    Vision71:  $2,755.40 YTD Budget Receipts  $3,667,933.16 YTD Budget Requirements  $3,262,700.05 

September 30, 2012 Main School  Enrollment  3,505  Attendance 931 Grand Total Bible Study Attendance 961 Average Attendance since Sept. 02, 2012 1,035  Offerings  $139,938.22    Budget         $129,776.64    Designated           $9,390.58 
   Promise  $50.00    Vision71:  $721.00 YTD Budget Receipts  $3,542,019.52 YTD Budget Requirements  $3,183,122.00 

Sympathy 
 

To Mary Culp in the death of her sister, 
Carolene Kelly. 

First Baptist Christian School  

Annual Pecan Sale  3lb. Box Deluxe Halves - $22.00 To order, call Sharon at 237-1546. A new aspect this year is called “Trunk or 
Treat.”  We need Sunday School classes 
and other groups to decorate and fill car 
trunks with candy to be distributed. We 
also need cookies and volunteers to help 
with setup and cleanup. If you can assist 
us, call Dustin Lee at 593-3662, or email 
dustin.lee@fbclaf.org. 

2013 Summer Camps 
Middle School Middle School --   XFuge  XFuge    

June 16 June 16 --   20  Jackson, MS20  Jackson, MS  
  

High School High School --   MFuge   MFuge     
June 30 June 30 --   July 5  Houston, TXJuly 5  Houston, TX  

 

Save the Date and turn in your $50 non-refundable deposit. 
Sign up before the price goes up January 1. 

Contact the Student Ministry at 593-3654 for details 

Harvest of Blessings Senior Adults will travel to Acadian Baptist Center Thursday for an area-wide Senior Adult Luncheon.  There is no charge, but a love offering will be re-ceived. We also ask that you bring canned goods for a local food pantry. Call 593-3664 by noon Monday to RSVP. 

Holiday Seminar Set 

for November 4 
 

“Surviving the Holidays” is 
a helpful, encouraging 
seminar for people facing 
holidays after the death of a 
loved one, after a separa-
tion or divorce, or people 
with hurts, habits and 
hangups.  
  

Participants will discover 
what emotions to expect 
during the holidays, how to 
manage relationships and 
holiday social activities, 
and how the holidays can 
help them heal. Those who 
attend will receive a free 
book with over 30 daily 
readings providing addi-
tional insight and ideas on 
holiday survival.   
 

The seminar is set for Sun-
day, November 4, at 4:00 
pm. For more information, 
call 593-3664. “Surviving 
the Holidays” is a ministry 
of DivorceCare, GriefShare 
and Celebrate Recovery. 



October 14, 2012 Sermon Notes 
The	Power	of	Your	Story	

Your	Home	is	a	Great	Place	to	Start	
Mark	5:1-20	

 
Why did Jesus tell this man to go home? 
 

1.  Home was where he ____________________________ to go. 
 
 
 

2.  Home was where Jesus was not _________________________. 
 
 
 
3.  Home was the ____________________________ place to go. 
 

What is your test of _____________________________? 
 
 
 

4.  Home is the place where ______________________________ begins. 
 
 
 
 

From Our Pastor If you are new to FBC, we would want you to know that one of the core values of our church is that we take seriously the mandate to be part of the missionary movement to take the Gospel to the whole world.  We believe that this is the reason that we exist.  Some of our members have felt the call of God to share the Gospel in another context.  Jesse, Jessica, and Birdie Koski are leaving us for Bangalore, India.  They are going as part of the International Mission Board—the sending organi-zation of the Southern Baptist Con-vention.  There are two items that we want you to have today.  One item is a prayer card with the Koskis picture on it.  Please post this card in a prominent place of your home or ofϐice to remind you to pray for them often.  The other item is a little booklet called “10 Days of Sacriϐice.”  The little booklet emphasizes the very people that Koskis will be serv-ing.  As the Koskis began their mis-sions service, the very least that each of us can do is take 10 days to think about our own sacriϐice for the kingdom of God.  We welcome those who are guests today.  We look forward to meeting you and making you feel “at home.”  If you are new to First Baptist today, we would like to invite you to come by the Information Center to receive additional information about the ministries of our church.  In addi-tion, we would request that you complete the guest registration card found attached to this bulletin.  You may drop that card into the offering plate or drop it off at the Information  Center.   

Getting To Know You  
 
 
________________________________________
name 
 

 
________________________________________ 
address 
 

 
________________________________________ 
city   state   zip 
 

 
________________________________________ 
home phone                      business/cell phone 
 

 
________________________________________ 
email 
 

 
________________________________________ 
birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
occupation / school grade 
 
___ male  ___ female 
___ married ___ single ___ widowed 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
spouse’s name                                  birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 

 
________________________________________ 
child’s name                                     birthdate 
 
are you a church member?  ___ yes   ___ no 
 

 
________________________________________ 
where? 
 
___ I am a first time guest at FBC 
___ I am new to the Lafayette area 
___ I want to be enrolled in Bible Study 
___ I want more info about Bible Study 
 
I attended the 
___ 9:45 a.m. service ___ 11:11 a.m. service 
___ 6:00 p.m. service  ___ other 
 
________________________________________ 
today’s date 
 

A Praying Life How can we connect with God in a distracting world?  Could prayer be the answer?  In the book, A Praying 
Life, by Paul E. Miller,  the author offers wise solutions and opportuni-ties to connect with God through prayer in our lives everyday.  You can ϐind this book and others on prayer in the church library.  

Help Us Get the Word Out The Singing Christmas Tree returns December 7 - 10 with the theme “Christmas in New York.” Set amid the grandeur of Rockefeller Center, it follows one man’s journey to locate the father he has never known.  Along the way he encounters unlikely characters that help point his path to the Heavenly Father.   We have posters and other items you can use to help us get the word out. It's not too early to begin telling your friends.  Tickets are on sale online and will be on sale at the church beginning November 4. 

World Day of Prayer November 5 at 9:15 a.m. our ladies will join wom-en around the world for the Baptist Women World Day of Prayer.  Join us in Assembly Room 1 to pray for missionaries and Bap-tist  work internationally.  For more information call Andrea McKenzie at 593-3655. 


